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	February 2020


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200120012
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
This email provides the additional information requested from the reply (provided here) for my Freedom of Information request.

I would ask that long-determinate be defined as those serving 14 or more years on determinate sentences (so excluding indeterminate and excluding IPP).
Which is a clarification of your earlier request dealt with under ref. 191218001, which I have reproduced below:
I am making a Freedom of Information request regarding the number of female life sentenced prisoners and long-determinate sentenced prisoners.  Current statistics do not appear to give a break down or distinction between gender.

And if possible, in which of female prisons are these offenders imprisoned? Do they reside in specific high security establishments or are they dispersed across the country?
Your latest request has been handled under the FOIA.
I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the attached Table 1, which shows the female prison population serving 'Life sentences' and determinate sentences of '14 years or more (excluding Extended Determinate Sentences)', by establishment; as at 31 December 2019 (latest currently available). 
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